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Our learning this week: 

We have continued to progress with place value by rounding numbers to 10,100 and 1,000. 

As an introduction, we went outside and formed human number lines and actively rounded 

up and down. The children enjoyed this very much and it certainly consolidated their initial 

understanding.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

             

Our English grammar focus this week has been on using modifiers in front of adjectives. You 

may well have heard your child discuss this already at home as I have asked them to collect 

(magpie) any they find when they are reading and write them in the back of their reading 

record book. It would be great if you could support this too, as we are trying to make a 

class collection of them.  

We are currently learning a harvest song for our trip to the church next week and hope to 

even start making our Christmas card designs too! 

Reminders: 

• Many apologies for having to re-schedule “Meet the teacher” last week, and I look 

forward to meeting as many of you as possible this coming Tuesday. If you are 

unable to attend, a copy of the PowerPoint will be available on the school website. 

• I have set Mathsletics homework to be completed by next Tuesday and the children 

have all been given their logins again. You may want to check that they have 

brought this home. 

•  Donations for our Harvest Celebration will be gladly received – please bring them in 

for Wednesday so that we can take them up to the Church – thank you. 

                                                      Mrs Moncrieff  



             

 

                                                                  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


